THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

JUNE 16, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVE CHANGE TO DISTRICT FACILITY PLAN, CHHS HVAC
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve a change to the District Facility Plan.
FACTS

The cooling tower at Central Hardin is starting to fail and is in need of repair.  Rather than replacement of the cooling tower and still operate with other existing parts of the HVAC that can additionally fail, it is advisable to replace this section of the HVAC with a more updated system.   Since we will be using restricted funds, this project can only be approved by KDE if the renovation to Central Hardin HVAC is on the District Facility Plan.  The current District Facility Plan does not have HVAC replacement at Central Hardin on it.  The only way a plan can change is through a process called a “Finding” where the LPC meets and makes this recommendation.
On June 6, 2011, the Local Planning Committee met and there was a Finding to add HVAC as part of the renovation to Central Hardin High School.  The Board needs to approve this finding and then it will go to KDE for their approval.

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE Change to the district facilty plan to inculde central hardin Hvac replacement based on the finding by the local planning committee. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE Change to the district facilty plan to inculde central hardin Hvac replacement based on the finding by the local planning committee.
